
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin                        
RMWB Road Closure – Route B  

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback.  
Contact us at DL_GTOPS@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
March 16, 2021 

RMWB Road Closure – Route B 

  
March 15 until River Break occurs 
 
Effective immediately, the RMWB has closed a section of Hughes Avenue in 
preparation for River Breakup 2021. The following detour will be in effect 
until further notice. 
 
Detour: 
Buses will turn left on Bishop St. after servicing the 1st bus stop on 
Tomlinson St., then turn right on Bulyea St. and stop at a temporary pick up 
before Huggard St. crosswalk to service the legion (marked with an X on the 
map below).  
 
Buses will then make a left on Huggard St., left on Railroad Ave. and left on 
McCormick Dr. before exiting Waterways.  Please see below map: 

 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
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